
35 Isabella Ave (PTPZ23-00006)

Weina Yu <weinayu001@gmail.com>
Fri 7/21/2023 9:50 AM

To:Radha Hayagreev <rhayagreev@ci.atherton.ca.us>;Sean Manalo <smanalo@ci.atherton.ca.us>;Reynold
Xin <reynoldx@gmail.com>;John Kleman <john@lightspacearch.com>

[The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links
from an unknown or suspicious origin.]

Dear planner and neighbors,

I have reviewed the submitted drawings for the ADU addition at 35 Isabella Ave (PTPZ23-00006).
I'm writing to express my support for it. Thank you.

Weina Yu
25 Isabella Ave
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